
�

We Welcome All Visitors 

 

SUNDAY MASSES 

 

Saturday  Vigil 

4:30 pm         St. Mary                  

  5:00 pm        St. Agnes 

 

Sunday      

      7:30 am        St. Agnes         

   8:30 am       St. Mary 

10: 00 am       St. Mary 

 10:30 am        St. Agnes 

 11:30 am       St. Mary 

   4:30 pm       St. Mary  

 

DAILY MASSES 

 7:00 am       St. Mary 

 7:30 am  (Saturday)  St. Mary  

  9:00 am  (Mon-Fri)  St. Agnes 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm St. Agnes 

Monday 6:00 pm—7:00 pm  St. Mary 

(Except Holidays)  

 

MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA 

Benediction and Rosary�

Monday @ 7:30PM� �

St. Mary Church�

Bulletin Notices  

bulletin@pbpmilford.org 

(203) 878-3571  

St. Agnes Church 

400 Merwin Avenue 

Milford, CT 06460 

    St. Mary Church  

(Parish Office) 

  70 Gulf Street 

   Milford, CT 06460 

Precious Blood Parish is a Roman    

Catholic community of faith in Milford, 

Connecticut rooted in the Word of God 

and the sacraments, especially the       

Eucharist. We are missionary disciples 

who seek to bring the presence and the 

message of  Jesus Christ to others 

through prayer, faith formation and    

assisting the needy through ministries 

grounded in the works of mercy.  



�

Almighty God, Watch over and protect our �

nation's�military�members and their families.   �

Sustain them with your everlasting arms. As they 

serve around the world, we ask that you guard 

their families and loved ones back home. �

�

To view the  full list of servicemen and �

servicewoman please visit our website at �

www.preciousbloodparishmilford.org/military�

members�

October 17, 2021�

Twenty Nineth Sunday in Ordinary Time�

Schedule of Meetings &  

Parish Events  

Monday, Oct 18 Novena  7.30 pm 

   Saint Mary Church 

Tuesday, Oct 19 Legion of Mary          10:30 am 

   rectory basement      

   Legon officers  mtg 7: 00 pm 

   rectory basement 

Wednesday, Oct 20 Parkinson Support     1:00  pm 

   (St. Mary) Fr. Cronin Hall  

   Book Club  3:30 pm 

   (St. Mary) Fr. Cronin Hall  

   Legion of Mary  7:00 pm 

   (St. Agnes) double classroom  

   Knight of Columbus 7:00 pm 

   (St. Mary) Fr. Cronin Hall  

Thursday, Oct 21 Boy Scouts Troop 12   6:00 pm  

   (St. Agnes) Fr. Callahan Hall 

�

PARISH CLERGY�

Rev. Aidan N. Donahue, Pastor�

Rev. Sam John, Parochial Vicar�

Rev. Lijo Thomas, Parochial Vicar�

Deacon Nicholas Genovese�

Deacon John Hoffman�

�

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE �

CHRISTIAN FORMATION�

Deacon John Hoffman (203) 878�3571�

dcn.hoffman@aohct.org�

�

DAYTIME RECEPTIONIST�

Danielle Hogan�

dhogan@pbpmilford.org�

Reminder:  Grade 2 &  3 classes begin 

On     Monday October 18th & Tuesday 

October 19th at 4:30 pm in the Saint 

Mary School.  Due to Covid –19       

protocols parents will not be allowed in the 

building this year. Students will be walked to the 

door where a “greeter’ will escort them to class.       

             Help Wanted 

St. Mary School in Milford is           

looking for substitute teachers for 

this academic year. This is a paid 

position and you will be  compensated per 

day.  St. Mary’s is a preschool to grade 8 

school located at 72 Gulf Street in Milford.  

If  you are interested in learning more, please 

email Principal Deacon Dominic Corraro at                     

dcorraro@smsmilford.com.  You can visit 

their website at saintmaryschoolmilford.org  

The Precious Blood Ladies Guild 

will be hosting their annual dinner/

auction event ~ Awaken ~ on Sat-

urday, November 20, 2021, 6 – 10 

p.m. in Father Callahan Hall (St. Agnes 

Church).  Please join us for a dinner buffet 

catered by Lasse’s and a great night of enter-

tainment by Milford’s own, Michael 

Rea.  Tickets are $25 p/p and will go on sale 

after mass at both churches beginning the 

weekend of October 30th thru November 

13th.  Tickets will also be available at the 

Rectory office.  Tickets will not be sold at the 

door.  Doors to the hall will open at 6 

p.m.   Please consider donating new items, 

gift cards, wine, food baskets valued at $50 

or more - an auction definitely would not be 

successful without them.  For further           

information, please call Diane at                 

203-878-3363.  Please note that due to our 

respect and awareness of distancing, we are 

limiting   ticket sales to 100 people.   

All weekend masses are booked 

through the rest of 2021 at both 

Saint Agnes and Saint Mary    

churches.  Weekdays are still available.  The 

2022 mass book is open, weekend and    

weekday masses are still available.  
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      From the Desk of the Pastor ...  

Dear Friends: 

 The COVID-19 pandemic has had a wide and, likely, lasting effect on children. The months 

of isolation from friends, the lack of in-person education, the general tenor of fear, all of these and 

more have had a serious and quite negative impact on the good of our children. 

 The news of the last several weeks has raised some concerns regarding the role of parents in 

the education of their children. The Secretary of Education, Miguel Cardona, who comes from   

Connecticut, at a recent Senate committee hearing, stopped short of saying that parents should be 

in charge of their children’s education as the primary stakeholders. Cardona stated that educators 

also have a role in the process, which is true, but the question remains to what extent. As I noted in 

my comments several weeks ago, praising the increasing interest that parents, both here in Milford 

as well as across the country, have shown in what is being taught to their children in public 

schools, this is a positive development. However, the Department of Justice may think otherwise. A 

recent memorandum  from Merrick Garland, the current Attorney General, directs the FBI to       

investigate “violent threats against school officials and teachers.” While in no way can anyone   

condone violence, this memo has been widely perceived to aimed at intimidating parents who 

speak out forcefully at local school board meetings against the “woke” agenda of the times which 

include CRT (“Critical Race Theory”, which in many ways is inimical to Catholic teaching) as well 

as transgenderism and matters pertaining to sexual identity and morality which really are the right 

and responsibility of parents vis a vis their children. When it comes to speaking out against an    

educational agenda that is contrary to what they feel is best for their children, it is the parents’ 

right and duty to do so. 

 I say this not to immerse myself into political matters. The teaching of the Church regarding 

the role of parents in the education of their children is quite clear. The Second Vatican Council in 

1965 issued Gravissimum Educationis, the “Declaration on Christian Education.” This important 

Church document says the following regarding parents and their duty concerning the education of 

their children: “As it is the parents who have given life to their children, on them lies the gravest 

obligation of educating their family. They must therefore be recognized as being primarily and 

principally responsible for their education. The role of parents in education is of such importance 

that it is almost impossible to provide an adequate substitute.”  

 In more recent times, the Holy Father, Pope Francis, has spoken on this topic. In an address at 

his General Audience of May 20, 2015, the Pope said, “If family education regains its prominence, 

many things will change for the better. It’s time for fathers and mothers to return from their        

exile—they have exiled themselves from educating their children—and slowly reassume their      

educative role.” In that same audience, the Pope harshly criticized “intellectual critics” who have 

silenced parents in order to defend younger generations from real or imagined harm, and he        

lamented how schools are often more influential than families in shaping the thinking and values 

of children. Furthermore, the Pope went on to say that, “in our days the educational partnership is 

in crisis. It’s broken. On the one part, there are tensions and distrust between parents and             

educators; on the other hand, there are more and more ‘experts’ who pretend to occupy the role of 

parents, who are relegated to second place.” 

 These words of Pope Francis, spoken six years ago, are quite prescient. They, along with the 

teaching of Vatican II, deserve to be taken to heart and acted upon. Parents must involve themselves 

with what their children are being taught. It is their solemn duty and obligation to do so. Pay       

attention to what your children are studying in school, and if there are concerns, make them 

known to the administration of your child’s school and to the Board of Education. Our children    

deserve nothing less.  Have a good week!  
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St. Agnes Church 

 

Monday, October 18 Saint Luke  

9:00 Lisa Benjamin by the Winters family  

 

 

Tuesday, October 19 

Saints John de Brebeuf & Isaac Jogues  

9:00  Joan Lovett by her sister 

 

 

Wednesday, October 20 St. Paul of the Cross 

9:00 Louis Dytkowski by his sister Fran  

 

 

Thursday, October 21 Weekday 

9:00  Laurel Care by her cousin Carolyn  

 

 

Friday, October 22 Saint John Paul 11 

9:00 Robert Mosher by his family and friends   

 

 

Vigil  

5:00  Nick & Edith Falcone  

by their daughters 

 

 

Sunday, October 24 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

  7:30 People of Precious Blood Parish 

10:30 Damiano & Lorenzena Pirulli  

by Rosa Pirulli and family  

St. Mary Church 

 

 

Monday, October 18 Saint Luke 

7:00 Fred Richetelli Sr. by his family   

 

Tuesday,  October 19  

Saints John de Brebeuf and Issac Jogues  

7:00  Joseph Palmer  

by Griffin & Gilbert family  

 

Wednesday,  October 20  

Saint Paul of the Cross 

7:00 Evelyn Tonry by Al Tonry   

 

Thursday, October 21 Weekday 

 7:00 James Ramos Heavenly birthday  

by wife Irene and family  

    

Friday, October 22 Saint John Paul 11 

7:00  George Mazur by Mary Krisksciun & 

Michael Kember   

 

Saturday, October 23 Saint John of Capistrano 

7:30  Joan F. Hanifin by Barbara Kelley  

 

Vigil 

4:30   George & Elizabeth Sennett by family  

 

Sunday, October 24 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 8:30  Petr Butanowicz by Arlene 

 

10:00  Robert  Blake  

by Linda Sheehan & Ginny Magy   

 

11:30  Barbara Casey by Tony Bonagura 

 

  4:30  Elizabeth Rogers by Mr. & Mrs. John 

Pugliese  

Mass Intentions 

                The Sanctuary lamp is lit this week 

for  

Donald Civitello  

 

          Remember the past, plan for the future, but live for today,  

because yesterday is gone and tomorrow may never come. - Saint Luke 

If you would like to sponsor the  

Sanctuary Lamp in Memory of or to 

honor a love one, 

Please call the office at  

 203-878-3571 
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CHRISTOPHER BIRNEY
LANDSCAPING

Lawns Seasonally Maintained
Thatching, Seeding, & Planting

Licensed & Insured
203-877-3000

KENNETH W. BURGESS CPA, LLC
certified public accountants

kenneth w. burgess, cpa
266 Broad St., Milford, CT 06460

Telephone: 203-874-1675
Fax: 203-878-4271

E-mail: kwbcpa@optonline.net

IF YOU NEED IT QUICK, CALL RICK”
	 RICK JURZYK
	 1050 Bridgeport Ave., Milford, CT 
06460

	 P1-204379 • S1-385776 • F1-40226
	 St1-400482 • HIC-0611483

	 Phone: 203-874-6629
	 Fax: 203-877-0818
	 Email: rick@ricksplumbing.com
	 www.ricksplumbing.com

A full service general practice law firm
(203) 783-1200 

www.berchemmoses.com
75 Broad St., Milford, CT 06460

	 • New Construction
	 • Service Upgrades
	 • Teledata • Emergency Service

— Commercial & Residential —
Danny Lagasse (203) 537-4673

Danieljlagasse@yahoo.com • CT Lic. ELC 0201333
www.lagasseelectric.com

No Twisting or Cracking. 
Gentle, Safe and Effective!

203-713-8833 • drmenta.com

PEDIATRIC HOUSE CALL 
SOLUTIONS

Sick Children Seen  
At Home

203-893-5394
www.pediatrichousecallsolutions.com

Over 700 New, Pre-Owned, and Classic Cars to Choose From!
- A Trusted Name Since 1959 -

688 Bridgeport Ave., Milford, CT
Toll Free: 1-800-336-2765

Direct: 203-877-5141
NAPOLINISSANCT.COM

Over 700 New, Pre-Owned, and Classic Cars to Choose From!
- A Trusted Name Since 1959 -

241 Boston Post Rd., Milford, CT
Toll Free: 1-800-336-2765

Direct: 203-783-5850
NAPOLIKIA.COM

Contact Mary Hoffman to place an ad  
today! mhoffman@4LPi.com or  

(800) 477-4574 x6340

For more information please contact us:
Andrea.Pozzuoli@whschools.org

 203-937-4375

24/7 LIGHT & HEAVY DUTY TOWING

203.878.4746                203.878.0030

216 Buckingham Avenue, Milford, CT

HOMESTEAD CONSTRUCTION CO., LLC
Serving the Milford Area for over 40 years

Additions • Alterations • Roofing • Siding
Replacement Windows & Doors • Fire & Insurance Work

Bill Cagginello, Parishioner CT LIC. 00553942    203-877-4937 | 203-362-7487

Providing: Elderly Care, Hourly,  
Companion, Live-in Caregivers, Weekends

We are taking long-term life ins and state cases
Reg. # HCA0000732 • 745 Osborn Rd., Naugatuck CT 06770

E: littleangelshomecare48@yahoo.comEwa Grzymala

Little Angels Home Care Little Angels Home Care LLCLLC

203-278-1436 • 475-439-3878 • www.littleangels-homecare.com

Apply at Shoprite.com/careers
or stop in and speak with a manager

• �Flexibility, competitive 
wages and benefits

• �Friendly working 
environment

• �Internal programs for 
Growth Opportunities

JOBS AVAILABLE 
Part-time & Full-time

Owned and operated by the Garafalo Family

Ask us about the
Catholic  

Funeral Plan
700 MIDDLETOWN AVENUE, NORTH HAVEN

203-239-2557 • CCACEM.ORG
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GLENDALEGLENDALE  FARMSFARMS
Annuals • Ground Covers • Holiday Crops 

Horse Boarding • Hay & Straw Always Available
203 Herbert Street, Milford 

203.874.7203   www.glendalefarms.com

THE GREGORY F. DOYLE FUNERAL HOME, INC.
“A tradition of trust spanning three generations.”

Gregory F. Doyle (1918-2005) & Dorothy Doyle
Colleen Doyle Britt (1950-2010) • Dody Doyle 

Conan Doyle • Moriah Doyle Britt • Andrea K. Blackwood
 291 Bridgeport Ave.	 Cremation Services Available       (203) 874-5641

Established 1949
264 New Haven Avenue, Milford
(203) 874-7884 • Linda A. Natoli

A T T O R N E Y
Kenneth M. Nicoll

	 112 Broad Street • Milford
              (203) 878-4681

• Closings • Landlord/Tenant
• Probate/Wills • Worker’s Compensation
• General Practice • Food and Drug Law1391 New Haven Avenue • Woodmont

HAIR HOUSE
“The Best Little Hair House in Milford”

15% OFF when you mention this ad 15% OFF when you mention this ad 
57 Bridgeport Avenue, Milford

203-874-2229
pacuts04@optonline.net

PAULA  PHELAN Owner,  Parishioner

Judi Dommer, Realtor
THE COPPOLA TEAM

Judi.Dommer@raveis.com
JudiDommer.Raveis.com

Certified Homeownership Professional
203-641-1805 | 203-876-7507

GUITAR & PIANO LESSONS
Andy Martin - 203-767-7750

Private lessons in your home
All ages, levels & styles, fun & fast results.

Theory, technique - play your favorite  
songs note for note!

32 years 32 years 
experience  experience  

teaching children teaching children 
and adults!and adults!

Chris Boyle
203-870-6650

chris@agentchrisboyle.com
www.agentchrisboyle.com

Auto - Home - LifePrecious Blood Parishioner
St. Mary School Parent

Fully Licensed 
& Insured

MADD BEAVER 
TREE EXPERTS

Full Service…Large & Small Tree Jobs 
Bucket Truck Service up to 75 Feet

Professional Climbing & Crane Work

Jeff Dalton, Owner/Operator
(Always on Premises) 

203-305-2584
Milford

203 Cherry Street
Milford CT 06460
203.874.0000
www.drcogg.comParishionersParishioners

“Show me the manner in which a nation cares for its dead and I will 
measure with mathematical exactness the tender mercies of its people, 
their respect for the laws of the land and their loyalty to high ideals.” 

– William Ewart Gladstone, Former Prime Minister of the United Kingdom

ALL FAMILY BUDGETS ACCOMMODATED
WITHOUT COMPROMISING OUR QUALITY OF SERVICES

David J. DeRubeis – Managing Partner
Thomas J. Cody Jr. - Funeral Director • Kevin W. Cody - Funeral Director
Amanda Veccharelli - Funeral Director • Rachel Cimbak – Funeral Director
Carly Ericson – Funeral Director • Jaclyn Cody D’Auria - Funeral Director

Molly Vargo - Funeral Director  • Renate Eastman-Office Manager

CODY-WHITE FUNERAL 
& CREMATION SERVICE

107 Broad Street on the Green, Milford
(203) 874-0268 • www.codywhitefuneralservice.com

Celebrating Life 
in Milford for 
over 95 years

Key Realty 
of Connecticut, LLC

Dawn Puchala
Broker/Owner

203-623-3916
dawntherealtor@yahoo.com

Dr. Michael Orefice
& Dr. Mandy Lock  

Schedule Your Appointment Today!
activehealthllc.com
203.283.5404

In-network with most major insurance companies

NECK & BACK PAIN • MUSCLE & SPORTS INJURIES
SCIATICA • PLANTAR FASCIITIS • TENDONITIS


